
 

Brymbo – 10th November 2018 

This meeting was rescheduled when the Walford meeting was cancelled 

The meeting was convened at 1.08pm 

Present :- 

Martin Wilks - Chairperson 

Lynn Miller - Vice Chairperson 

Penny Feeney - Secretary 

Eileen Harvey - Treasurer  

Mike Hastilow - Rally officer 

Gail Blackwell - Committee Member 

Linda Hastilow - Committee Member 

Peter Walley - Committee Member 

 

The committee welcomed Peter to the committee 

 

1 Apologies 

There were no apologies  

 

2 Minutes of the last meeting 

The minutes of the previous meeting at Cotton Arms had been circulated and were passed as a true record. 

Proposed Linda Hastilow Seconded Gail Blackwell Passed unanimously 

The Chairperson, Martin, signed the minutes. 

 

Matters arising 

There were no matters arising. 

 

3 Reports 

 

Treasurer's Report 

Eileen reported that the Community Account is £4000.22 ( This is inflated due to the sales of Christmas Party tickets) 

Business Account is £3019.21 

 

4 Future Rallies 

 

Tilstock rally is fully booked 

Upton Magna 

It was agreed to have a photo competition, The subject the great outdoors, but there should be no identifying 

features such as people or motorhomes. Size 6" x4" 

 

New Year Rally 29th December to 2nd January 

Lynn suggested pies from the butchers in Oswestry as previous year with beetroot, red cabbage or mushy peas. 

 

Christmas Party 

List of jobs was shared out. 



It was decided to try to find an alternative venue.  

 

 

As there was no further business the meeting was closed at 2.18pm. 

 

 

The next meeting will be at Oswestry 30th December 2018 


